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RECEPTION & YEAR 1 

Reception and Year 1 class will be 

performing the Nutcracker on Friday 10th February 

at 2:45pm in the school hall.  Pupils may bring a 

costume to dress up in; (dress, mouse or soldier) or 

they can wear their PE kit.  Parents from Reception 

& Year 1 are welcome to come along to this 

performance. 

 

NATIONAL STORY TELLING WEEK 

Please visit our website and view Galleries to see 

some great photographs of the children telling 

their story.  We are working hard to find a time 

when parents could view the videos made of their 

new fairy tales. 

 

SWIMMING 

Year 2, 3 & 4 - Remember to bring your swimming 

kit in every Friday!  

 

 

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 

 
 

We are collecting Active Kids Vouchers.  Anyone 

who shops in Sainsbury’s - Grandparents, Aunties 

etc; can hand them into the collection box outside 

the school office.  

 

Dates for your 

Diary: 

 

 
FEBRUARY 
 
Friday 10th 
Reception & Year 1  
Nutcracker 
Performance @ 
2:45pm 
 
MARCH 
Tuesday 14th  
Year 2 Class 
Celebration 2:45pm 

 
 
 
 
 

BREAK UP FOR 
SPRING MID TERM 

Thursday 16th 
February @ 3:15pm 

 
SCHOOL RE-OPENS 

Monday 27th 
February 
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EXPLORERS PROJECT 

Within the next two weeks you will be receiving information 

about an Outdoor Awards Project that we are starting in 

school.  This will be something that the children can do at 

home with you.  Look out for further details! 

 

SLIPPERS 

You may be aware that it has recently hit the national press about schools who 

are wearing slippers in school.  Our school will be appearing in next week’s 

Courant with regards to this as they know we have been a slipper school since 

last September. 

 

PARKING 

Once again it has been brought to my attention that parents are parking on 

yellow lines and in a haphazard way in the old car park.  Please be aware that 

this has been passed on to the parking authorities and a parking officer may be 

making spot checks.  Please park considerately and legally. 

 

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRES 

Many thanks to the 38 families who returned the Questionnaires.  We are busy 

collating the replies and will be publishing results on our school website as well 

as responding to comments made.  You will be able to find these results soon 

under the Parents Information tab/Parent Questionnaires. 

 

 

SCHOOL BREAKS UP 

Thursday 16th February 3:15pm & will Re-open on Monday 27th February 2017. 

 

Please remember Friday 17th February is a Teaching Training Day and children 

do not attend school. 

 

School Website: www.broomhaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 

 

* * * * *  

http://www.broomhaugh.northumberland.sch.uk/
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